
This booklet contains suggested homework 
for the next 5 weeks. 
 
 
It contains a variety of fun activities for 
you to do with your child at home. 
We expect your child to share a reading 
book with you daily and practise saying 
and blending the sounds on their sound 
fans.  
 
 
Please bring your completed homework 
activity (if applicable) in to show us on 
Wednesdays. If you want to bring in a 
photo of you doing one of the activities that 
would be lovely. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Try your best and have fun! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Week 1 (w/c 9th Jan) 
We have been reading the story 
‘The Gruffalo’s Child’ 
Draw a picture of your 
favourite character in the story. 
Write their name if you can. 
 
Week 2 (w/c 16th Jan) 
Find out a fact about an animal 
that lives in a snowy, icy place. 
You could ask a grown up, look in 
a book or use the internet with an 
adult. You will have a chance to 
tell us your fact in class. Draw it, 
and if you can, write your fact. 
It’s ok to have some help from a 
grown up. 

Week 3 (w/c 23th Jan) 
Ask a grown up for an ice cube 
from the freezer. How long does 
it take to melt and become 
water? 
Draw a picture to show what 
happened. Write the number 
of minutes or hours it took to 
melt. 
 
Week 4 (w/c 30th Jan) 
Collect 20 sticks from your 
garden or when you are out and 
about. Keep them safe at home 
so you can use them for next 
week’s activity! 

Week 5 (w/c 6th Feb) 
In class we have been busy with 
sticks. Use the sticks you 
collected and kept safe last week 
to make something using just 
sticks (and something to secure 
them of course…!) 
 
 

We hope you have enjoyed 
this term’s homework. Have 
a lovely holiday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  

 



 


